
 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

6/18/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that we currently have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.  As of Thursday July, 8th 2021 we 

are testing staff for Covid-19 once per month as the Clark County positivity rate is below 5%.  

 

We are offering visitation seven days a week from 8:00 a.m.- 8:00 p.m. Visitors that are vaccinated are permitted 

to have a room visit non-masked if their family member is vaccinated and there is no other resident in the room. 

If the visitor or patient is not vaccinated or if the resident has a roommate a mask is required at all times. Visitors 

are permitted to the resident’s room. Roaming the hall is not permitted. All visitors are required to check in, clean 

their shoes, have their temperature checked and answer questions pertaining to Covid-19.  

 

Our activities room is open, we have small groups 2-3 times a day for residents. We are vigilant about maintaining 

safety, we keep residents 6 feet apart, we are requiring hand sanitizing before and after the visit and we wipe 

everything down between visits. We are offering meals in our dining area again. In addition, activities will be 

planning resident outings for our July calendar.  

  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 702-649-7800. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mistie Montes 

 

Mistie Montes 

Administrator 


